
18/07/2020 

MISS Rachel Fleming 
10 / 17 - 19 Boronia street ST 
Dee why NSW 2099 
rach_fleming@me.com 

RE: DA2020/0552 - 181 Allambie Road ALLAMBIE HEIGHTS NSW 2100

To whom it may concern,

I strongly urge the disapproval of this new development on this remnant bushland. Manly Dam 
has a significant amount of biodiversity and aboriginal cultural importance, to continue to 
destruct vital habitat and culturally significant areas in a time of recognising Aboriginal 
Indigenous and their beliefs would be a slap in the face. The construction of this new 
development will surely further degrade resilient surrounding bush through concentrated run off 
and particle transfer through the soil, encouraging the introduction of invasive weed species 
into healthy bush.

Please consider the effects this Development as it effects community, cultural values and vital 
habitat to flora and fauna.

Rachel Fleming
Bush Regenerator/ studying environmental scientist. 
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